
 

Mark   Your   Calendar*  
 

● Independence   Day   
July   4th   -   Club   Closed  

● Virtual   Vaulting   Fest   
● July   6th   -   17th   
● Virtual   Nationals   Vaulting   Fest  

August   TBD  
● Garrod   “Spring”   Classic   

September   12-13th   (All   Club)  
● Regionals*  

October   17-18th   (All   Club)  
 
*Competition   dates   may   be  
postponed   or   cancelled   
 

COVID-19   Response   Update  
MEVC   is   continuing   1:1   vaulting   practice  
but   planning   to   bring   back   the   team   format  
in   July.    We   are   anticipating   that   the  
Health   Officer   of   Santa   Clara   County   will  
be   allowing   “team   bubbles”.   This   would  
allow   12   or   fewer   vaulters   to   attend  
practice   at   the   same   time.   Social  
distancing   requirements   will   still   be   in  
place.   Cleaning   of   equipment   between  
goes   will   be   required   as   well   as   wearing   a  
mask   on   the   Garrod’s   property   when   not  
actively   in   vaulting   practice.   As   you   know  
and   appreciate,   this   is   a   moving   target.  
We   continue   to   align   with   Garrod’s  
operational   practices   and   guidelines.   The  
requirements   change   frequently,   so   plan  
on   adjustments   to   occur.   We   will   also   be  
updating   the   club   soon   about   the   July  
monthly   dues.   With   more   practice   time   in  
place   we   are   expecting   dues   will   go   back  
to   the   normal   rate.  
#NOVIRUSCANSTOPUS  
 
 
 

Virtual   Vaulting   Competitions  
 
MEVC   is   targeting   two   Virtual   Vaulting  
Competitions.   The   first   one   will   run   from  
July   6th   -   17th.   Your   coach   will   have  
information   about   the   details   of   how   this  
competition   will   be   run.   Videos   of   the  
vaulters   will   be   taken   during   a   designated  
practice   time.   Your   coach   will   advise   at  
which   practices   this   will   occur   and   what   is  
expected   for   attire   and   hair.   The   second   is  
Nationals   Virtual   Vaulting   Competition  
which   will   be   in   August,   dates   to   be  
confirmed.   
 
End   of   Season   Celebration   
August   will   be   the   end   of   the   2019-2020  
vaulting   season.   I   am   looking   for   a   few  
parent   volunteers   to   help   plan   a  
celebration.   This   will   be   an   opportunity   for  
creativity   in   the   COVID-19   environment.  
Please   contact   Pamela   Burke  
peanut_burke@yahoo.com    if   you   are  
interested   in   helping.   
 

Jamie   is   a   little   nappy   after   practice  
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Garrod   “Spring”   Classic   
Our   annual   Garrod   “Spring”   Classic   has  
been   moved   to   September   12th   -   13th.  
This   event   will   need   to   be   highly   modified  
to   accommodate   social   distancing  
requirements.   We   will   make   a   decision   in  
August   on   what   this   competition   will   look  
like;   in   person,   virtual   or   as   a   club-only  
event.   Regardless   of   the   type   of   event,   it  
will   happen   September   12th   -   13th,   so  
please   mark   your   calendars.   We   will   also  
be   in   need   of   volunteers   to   make   this  
event   successful.    Contact   Pamela   Burke  
if   you   have   any   questions  
peanut_burke@yahoo.com   
 
 
Vaulting   1:1   Sessions   and   Online  
Barrel   Classes   Continue  
 
This   month,   vaulters   were   able   to  
participate   in    1:1   sessions   with   their   team  
horse.   We   are   working   on   plans   for   July   to  
have   increased   hours   of   vaulting   on   the  
horse   at   Garrods.   Additionally,   virtual  
barrel   classes   are   continuing   online.  
HUGE   thank   you   to   Fabian   for   organizing  
and   trying   different   agendas   as   the  
situation   is   very   fluid.   If   you   have   any  
feedback,   please   contact   Fabian.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Photos   below   of   1:1   Vaulting   Sessions  
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Riding   Warehouse   Discount  
Mt.   Eden   Vaulting   Club   is   partnered   with  
Riding   Warehouse.   All   orders   can   receive  
a   15%   discount   if   you   use   our    club  
coupon   code:    MT   EDEN    at   checkout.  
They   are   located   in   San   Luis   Obispo   so  
most   items   can   be   received   within   1-2  
days.      https://www.ridingwarehouse.com/  
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